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Multi Operator Core Network (MOCN)  proposal between Telstra and TPG 
 

To Whom It May Concern 

 

As the General Manager of Bellingen Shire Council (BSC), I am writing to express my support for 
the Telstra and TPG merger authorisation from the ACCC which is a public process. 
 
BSC have been working collaboratively Telstra to improve regional connectivity and believe that this 

merger will provide better mobile reception that will provide better service for our regional area. 

 

Regional connectivity is valuable to our region and in particular during weather events.  We we will 

support this submission that promises to improve coverage and communication services in regional 

areas. 

 
 

 

Yours faithfully 

Liz Jeremy 

GENERAL MANAGER 

Bellingen Shire Council 
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